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ALLOWED NOVELTY ITEMS PER A.R.S. 36-1609 (B) 

   
 

CONSUMER FIREWORKS – RESTRICTED SALES AND USE 

ALLOWED PER. S.R.C. 36-77 

   



City of Scottsdale Fireworks Bulletin – 6/1/2014 
 

While State Legislation now requires communities in Maricopa and Pima 

Counties to allow for some specific consumer fireworks sales and use           

(SB 1158), the City of Scottsdale Ordinance (#4157) clearly defines the 

parameters for sales, use and specific locations. 

 

Additionally any damage or loss as a result of the use of consumer fireworks 

is the responsibility of the individual who used these devices.  As a result 

these types of incidents will be investigated and documented in an 

appropriate format. 

 

Remember, per the National Fire Protection Association; 

“Safe and Sane” consumer fireworks are neither.  Fountains, novelties and 

sparklers are designed to throw off showers of hot sparks with temperatures 

that may exceed 1200 degrees. 

 

For more information contact: 

  www.scottsdaleaz.gov/fire  or www.scottsdalefd.com   

 The Scottsdale Fire Dept., Fire & Life Safety Division 480-312-1855 

 To report fireworks being used in city limits 480-312-5000 

 To report a fireworks related fire damage incident to a fire investigator 

480-312-1855 (or contact the on-call investigator @ 480-312-8911) 

http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/fire
http://www.scottsdalefd.com/

